
Connect-Ed Message – Ongoing 

Greetings, Shriver Families! 

This is your principal, Mrs. Brown, with an important “TERP” message.  

Please update your addresses, telephone numbers, and email addresses so we can keep you 

informed.  

The online application is now open for parents to complete and submit the 2021-2022 application 

for Free and Reduced-Price Meals! Please use the link to apply: www.MySchoolApps.com 

 

An application must be completed for every student. The information provided is confidential and 

is meant only for school use to ensure students receive additional resources. The online application 

is per family, and students who received free or reduced meals last school year can continue 

receiving free or reduced meals until the end of September 2021. However, a new online 

application must be filed yearly to maintain eligibility. Families who receive Food Stamps or 

Temporary Cash assistance will qualify for FREE lunch. Please have your case number available 

to put on the application.  

For additional support, please call the school office at 240-740-6330. 

Have a great summer with your families and friends.  

Until next time, this is Mrs. Brown signing off! 

 


